Phyllis Corbiere

From:

kcowranch@gmail.com

Sent:

Sunday, June 30, 2019 3:11 PM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

RE: LRA Cleanup

Hi Phyllis,

Thank you for the information on the LRA Cleanup Fundraiser.

The Elk Point 4-H Beef Club would like to submit their application to do the clean up this year for the 6 rodeo performances.

The members would be using the funds to do some "field trips" for agricultural learning purposes. At the top of the list is to travel to the University of Saskatchewan to tour the Western College of Veterinary Medicine! This trip would require the cost of transportation and accommodations for the members.

We thank the County in advance for their consideration of our club for this fundraising opportunity.

Sincerely,

Janice Wirsta General Leader Elk Point 4-H Beef Club

From: Phyllis Corbiere <pcorbiere@county.stpaul.ab.ca>

Sent: June 24, 2019 11:21 AM To: kcowranch@gmail.com Subject: LRA Cleanup

Phyllis Corbiere

Executive Assistant County of St. Paul No. 19 5015 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB T0A 3A4

P: 780-645-3301 ext. 203

E: pcorbiere@county.stpaul.ab.ca

ST PAUL

Our Mission - To create desirable rural experiences

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it has been addressed and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If this communication has been received in error, respond immediately via telephone or return e-mail, and delete all copies of this material.

Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Brett Scrannage <sabpb@telus.net>

Sent:

Saturday, June 29, 2019 10:01 PM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

Rodeo Clean up

Phyllis,

Hi

This is Pauline Scrannage, I'm the president of the St.Paul Gymnastics Club.

The club would like to apply for the Rodeo clean up. We are a nonprofit club that provides gymnastics for both town and county kids.

The club has been up and running for 6 years.

If we are lucky enough to be selected, the money from this year and the profits from next years Rodeo supper will go towards updating and adding new equipment.

Thank you

If you have any questions for us or need more information, please contact me.

Cell.

Sent from my iPhone

Phyllis Corbiere

From:

Jolene Fodness <fodnjole@sperd.ca>

Sent:

Monday, July 01, 2019 4:11 PM

To:

Phyllis Corbiere

Subject:

Rodeo clean up/supper

On behalf of the St. Paul Football Club, I would like to put forward our club to be considered for the rodeo 2019 cleanup and subsequent supper working group for 2020.

Sincerely,

Jolene Fodness

This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal, and or privileged information. Please contact us immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy, distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed.

Good afternoon Phyllis

The Mallaig Minor hockey would like to put in an application again this year to do the rodeo clean up. We would use the funds towards our arena renovation project again. We would be working with the Mallaig AG Society board to ensure ample volunteers to do the job and do it well. Thank you for considering our application.

Amanda Amyotte Mallaig Ag Society President